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I refer to your letter dated 27 November 2006 to the Hon Mike Rann MP, Premier
relating to a review of the operation, implications and effectiveness of the proscription
power as provided to the Australian Government pursuant to the provisions of the
Criminal Code Act 1995. On this occasion I will respond on behalf of the Premier
and Commissioner of Police.

I advise that South Australia Police has noted and reviewed the proscription power
provision of the Criminal Code Act 1995 and has no further comment.

Should you require any further enquiries concerning this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact Superintendent Bronwyn Killmier, Officer in Charge, State
Protective Security Branch, on telephone number (08) 8204 2846 or via email
bronwyn.killmier@polfce.sa.ggv.jM.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Paul Holloway
Leader of the Government in the Legislative Council
Minister for Police
Minister for Mineral Resources Development
Minister for Urban Development and Planning


